Resolution of Appreciation for Kerri Gerson


WHEREAS Kerri Gerson joined the College of Staten Island Registrar’s office in 2010 after serving as Senior Associate Director in the Records and Enrollment Services Division at the Stern School of New York University;

WHEREAS Kerri Gerson has progressively advanced within the Registrar’s office since her arrival at the college;

WHEREAS Kerri Gerson was promoted to Registrar in 2018 and has worked tirelessly as such to ensure faculty and students are accommodated in their scheduling, grades are processed with the carefulness and integrity they deserve;

WHEREAS Kerri implemented new systems and digitized many analog processes to simplify workflow and enhance record keeping, while dealing with deep cuts to her staff;

WHEREAS Kerri Gerson successfully managed the myriad issues presented to the college in the face of the COVID-19 pandemic and its enormous disruptions;

WHEREAS Kerri led the Registrar's office from the front and by example, investing her personal time on evenings and weekends to help students, faculty and administrators;

WHEREAS Kerri Gerson’s work was always accomplished with accuracy, grace, and good humor;

WHEREAS Kerri Gerson has announced her desire to leave the institution to pursue other opportunities;

Therefore, be it RESOLVED that the College Council of the College of Staten Island resoundingly expresses its gratitude for the many years of service to the college by Registrar Gerson and wishes her nothing but the best in her future efforts.
